
This month the PTA were pleased to fund the purchase 
of a NEW Nintendo Switch console and games for 
the girls in Year 8/9/10 at Adelaide House – 
we hear they are very 
pleased with the purchase, 
especially now the nights 
are getting colder and darker.
We will be giving all the Houses an
opportunity to pitch for purchases, so watch this space 
for future beneficiaries!

We would like to start the Newsletter with a HUGE CONGRATULATIONS to all 
the staff and students for achieving an OUSTANDING Ofsted rating!

We are excited to update you that 
the draw for Month 3 of 100 Club 

was made by Sam Carr (Mary Hare) 
on Monday 4 November. 

The lucky WINNER is…. Charlie Hadley, a member of 
Mary Hare staff, AGAIN - as for the second month 

running the winning number was Number 27! The next 
draw will take place on Monday 2nd December.

S.O.S Support our Science
Development of the school remains a top priority for 
our funds, so when we were recently made aware of 
an opportunity to gain matched funding in support of 
the Science block refurbishment through the 

Greenham Trust we jumped at the chance. 

We are very pleased to tell you that we donated 
£2,500 to the scheme, which is now matched and 

worth £5,000 for the project!

In total the fund has now raised £55k of the £78k to 
complete the refurb which the school are planning 
for the Easter break. If you would like to find out 
more, or can add to the contributions then please 
check out the website: 
https://app.thegoodexchange.com/project/20479/m
ary-hare-foundation/refurbishing-science-labs-to-
empower-deaf-students-in-stem 

All parents are automatically members of the PTA and we greatly appreciate your support 
and help at meetings and events. So why don’t you join us to make sure that we are truly 

representative of all students within the whole school community, covering both Primary 
and Secondary, whilst also being inclusive of Deaf and Hearing parents. All meetings will be 

made accessible with either a BSL interpreter or captions. So please contact us if you are 
able to lend us your support in any way with activities or to get involved in the PTA.

Why not join us…

pta.maryhare@gmail.com please contact us if you would like to get involved
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Double!

Study, rest and PLAY!!…  

EVENTS FOR YOUR 
DIARY

 

24th November 
Christmas Fayre

-
27th November

Virtual PTA
8:30 – 9:30pm

-
29th November:

 Speech Day
-

 5th December Virtual PTA 
8:30 – 9:30pm

-
6th December: 

School Production

Only 2 weeks left 
from now until the 

end of NOVEMBER 
every time you shop 
at ASDA if you scan 

your ASDA 
Rewards Card a % 

of the value of your 
shop will be put in a 

CASHPOT for the 
school. Thanks to 

you we have already 
raised £90.33 so 

please keep 
shopping and 

scanning! 

Keep a look out for 
news of our 

Christmas Raffle 
being drawn at the  

School Production
6th December
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